EVALUATION TEAM 
CORE EVALUATION TEAM 
Mr Robert Murphy, Research Services and Policy Unit, Department of Health
Dr Carol Taaffe, Research Services and Policy Unit, Department of Health
BEHAVIOURAL ADVISORY GROUP 
Ms Helen Ryan, National Adult Literacy Agency (NALA)
Prof. Liam Delaney, University College Dublin (UCD)
Dr Pete Lunn, The Economic and Social Research Institute (ESRI)
Dr Deirdre Robertson, The Economic and Social Research Institute (ESRI)
Prof. Alex Woods, London School of Economics and Political Science (LSE)
ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 
The evaluation team would like to express our appreciation to:
Mr Paul Bolger, Director of Scheduled and Unscheduled Care - Performance Unit in the Department of Health, and former colleagues in the acute policy area, Ms Martina Kinsella and Ms Alessandra Fantini, for supporting the project.
Ms Alison Green and Ms Helen Lenehan in the National Treatment Purchase Fund (NTPF) for agreeing to undertake this project to help develop a suite of patient correspondence, for co-ordinating this project and for managing the mail out of letters in University of Limerick Hospital Group.
Mr Gary Keenan for working with us to prototype the revised letter and distribution process. Mr Gary Keenan and Ms Verona Walsh for managing the mail out of letters and entry of data in Cavan Monaghan Hospitals.
Mr John Doyle and Ms Aideen O’Callaghan for facilitating the distribution of letters and entry of data in University Limerick Hospitals Group, and Ms Aideen O’Callaghan for co-ordinating activities under this project across the University Limerick Hospitals Group.
Members of the National IDPP Project Steering Group for supporting this project and providing comments on a draft revised letter at a meeting of the Group in June 2017.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms Brigid Doherty, CEO, Patient Focus for reviewing and commenting on a draft of the revised letter.
